
 

 

 

January 2 New Years Day Observance  -  No School 

January 4 BOE Meeting 7pm 

January 16 Martin Luther King Jr. Day  -  No School 

January 20 Snowflake Dance 6-8pm 
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Happy New Year NEMS Tigers! We hope you all had a restful break 
and are returning ready to learn this January. Before we think about the 
year ahead, I want to give a shout out to our band members led by Mrs. 
Vocke and our choral members led by Mrs. Abucewicz who all gave 
tremendous performances in our Winter concerts. We love seeing all 
their hard work pay off and can’t wait to see what they have planned 
for us in the Spring.  
 
A few reminders as we continue into the second half of the year. First, 
now is a great time to clean out those binders, check on folders and re-
stock pencils. It’s important that students are coming to class prepared 
each day. Also, we will continue to give students the opportunity to go 
outside at the end of lunch as much as we can. If students are choosing 
to go outside please ensure they are dressed appropriately. Additional-
ly, continue to monitor PowerSchool as we get back on track in this 
New Year, let’s start the year strong.   
 
Lastly, thank you to all who participated in Pajama Day. As a school, 
we raised over $400 to benefit Connecticut Children’s Medical Center. 
This is especially impressive as a school with around 340 students. 
Thank you to all who supported this cause. 
 

Michelle Cantin 

From the Dean’s Desk 



 

 

Band  

 

 

Our school is alive with the sound of music! It has been very busy in the NEMS band room during the month 
of December. On December 13, the 5th grade band members from Mountain View and Ivy Drive schools 
stopped by to see the band room and make some music along with several of our NEMS band members. We 
had a fantastic time together! Then, on December 15th, all of our bands performed at our Winter Concert at 
Bristol Eastern High School. Some of the songs performed were the Ukrainian Bell Carol, Midnight Madness, 
Groovy 8, and St. Nick Takes it to the House. It was a great concert! 
 
Next was the Jazz Band’s Field trip. After 2 brief stops at elementary schools, the group performed at the Im-
agine Nation Museum for the preschool children. The children at the museum enjoyed all of the music, espe-
cially Jingle Bells. Finally, the bands performed on December 21, 2022 for the staff and students at 
NEMS. We are very fortunate to be a part of such a supportive community and the students played a terrific 
concert for their friends and teachers and staff. 
 
We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful and healthy, safe break. Happy Holidays!   
 

Mrs. Vocke 



 

 

Happy New Year 
from the faculty and staff  

at NEMS! 
 

Start the year off right… 

Be kind. 

Nurse Lori will be starting scoliosis screenings for all 
8th grade boys in February. If you do not want your 
child to be screened, please contact her before January 
7th. You can reach her at  860-584-7839 ext. 531036 
or by email at lorilaurencelle@bristolk12.org. 

 



 

 


